
2014 New Fellowship Opportunity for Korean Post-doctoral Researchers Coming to NIH 

 

Under a new bilateral partnership between NIH and the Ministry of Science, ICT and Future 

Planning (MSIP), a new Post-doctoral Researcher Fellowship has been created.   

The Korean Biomedical Scientist Fellowship Program (KBSFP), supported by the Korean 

Research Institute of Bioscience and Biotechnology (KRIBB) of the MSIP, in cooperation with 

NIH, will offer a two-year fellowship award to support biomedical and behavioral research 

projects with potential commercialization by early-stage Korean post-doctoral researchers at NIH 

laboratories.   

 

Applicants must meet the following criteria:  1) Be a Korean citizen or permanent resident of 

Korea; 2)  Received at least one degree in Korea;  3) Obtained a doctoral degree, equivalent to a 

Ph.D., within the previous five years as of June 30, 2014;  and 4) Meet the eligibility 

requirements for NIH's Intramural Visiting Fellow Program.  Applications are submitted directly 

to KRIBB and reviewed by a scientific panel composed of senior Korean scientists.  Up to 25 

Fellowships but possibly fewer depending on application quality and funding availability will be 

awarded by KRIBB.  As part of the application package, the applicant must submit a 

recommendation letter from the applicant's sponsoring NIH lab host/mentor indicating an 

invitation to come to the lab, if applicant is awarded the fellowship.   Application deadline is 

JUNE 30, 2014.  

 

For further information, please visit: http://www.fic.nih.gov/Programs/Pages/korea-biomed-

fellowship.aspx  

 

Direct Inquiries to: 

 

Tina Chung, MPH, Program Officer 

Fogarty international Center 

Phone: (301) 496-4784 

Email: Tina.Chung@nih.gov 
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